
Update on CARES Act Funding for

Utility Payment Assistance Program

 Letters were mailed on November 19th and

November 20th to residents who applied for the

COVID-19 Utility Payment Assistance Program

through CARES Act Funding. The deadline to apply

was October 30, 2020. This is funding that will

support residents who were negatively impacted by

COVID-19. The letters indicate whether or not if you

qualify for the program. If you qualify, the payment

will be applied directly to your account. This can

take up to 2-3 weeks before the credit is applied to

the account. Qualified residents will not have their

service disconnected. 


